
From: DeVine, Kyle 
Sent: 8/26/2014 4:45:49 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Automatic reply: PG&E's lack of written verification that it has changed its 

interactions with the CHANGES program, as required by CPUC Executive Director 
Letter 

Hi, I will be out of the office until Tuesday, September 2. if you need assistance while I'm out, please 
email Alejandra Martinez at ai5@cpuc.ca.gov 

Thanks, Kyie DeVine 
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